
 

 

 

Director of Transportation- September 17, 2018 

 

The Richmond Regional Planning District Commission (RRPDC), located in Richmond, Virginia, is seeking 

an experienced, dynamic and energetic transportation planning professional to lead its regional 

transportation planning and programming efforts.  This position is designed to play a significant role in 

the future of transportation infrastructure in the Richmond region and is ideal for motivated and energetic 

professionals who possess a strong commitment to public service and regional planning.   

The Director of Transportation reports to the Executive Director of the RRPDC and directs the work 

prioritized by the Richmond Regional Transportation Planning Organization (RRTPO) through 

development of the Unified Annual Work Program (UPWP).  The RRTPO is the federal and state designated 

MPO for the nine jurisdictions of the Richmond Region.  Competitive candidates will possess a 

comprehensive knowledge of federal and state urban transportation planning requirements as well as 

familiarity with project development, funding and financial programing.  All candidates should 

demonstrate ability to work collaboratively with members of local government staffs, elected officials and 

state and federal agency representatives.  Strong interpersonal, personnel, fiscal and project management 

skills are critical to the success of the selected candidate.   

Eligible candidates hold an undergraduate degree in Planning, Engineering or a related field and possess 

significant progressively responsible experience in Transportation Planning.  A Master’s degree is 

preferred with at least 10 years’ experience in Transportation Planning with at least 5 years serving in a 

supervisory role.   

Compensation includes salary commensurate with experience and qualifications and a very competitive 

benefits package including health, vision and dental insurance, flexible working environment and 

retirement programs through the Virginia Retirement System and ICMA.   

Interested candidates should submit a cover letter, resume and RRPDC employment application (available 

on the RRPDC website) to Brenda Stone-Cannaday, Human Resources Coordinator at 

bcannaday@richmondregional.org.   Employment application, submission instructions and a full position 

description are available online at www.richmondregional.org/About_Us/Employment/index.htm.   

Interviews will be scheduled beginning at the end of October; the position will remain open until filled.  
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